
NEW YEAR’S EVE DANCE, DECEMBER 31, 2019 
 
 

 
This was our first TEGSA New Year’s Eve dance and we were not quite sure what to 
expect. Simply said, we had an awesome time. 
 
The venue St. Peter and Paul Banquet Hall was lovely and the lighting and table decor 
provided a festive and celebratory feeling. 
 
The meal - from the appetizers to the main course which consisted of salmon and lamb, 
to the dessert which included three different types of cake was delicious. Thanksgiving 
prayers for our food and blessings were very well said in Konkani (great job Isabel!) and 
in English. 
 
Each table was provided with a bottle of red and white wine which we enjoyed with our 
dinner. Champagne was served closer to midnight and we were also provided with hats 
and noise makers to usher in 2020. 
 
The band played music that catered to all kinds of dancing. There was ample room for 
guests to waltz, tango, line dance and everything in between. 
 
There were lots of door prizes and 50/50 draws that generated excitement and there 
were plenty of winners. 
 
Many thanks to the committee members and their families who must have dedicated 
many hours of their time to work out even the smallest of details to ensure that we could 
enjoy a fine event! 
 
 

 
By: Richard and Jocelyn Silveira 

 


